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VERMONT YANKEE
NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

RD 5, Box 169. Ferry Road, Brattleboro, VT 05301.

y ENGINEERING OFFICE
1671 WORCESTER ROAD

FRAMINGHAM, MASSACHUSETTS 01701*

- * * " " " * *October 2, 1984

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

References: a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
b) letter, USNRC to All Operating Reactors,

Generic Letter 83-28, dated 7/8/83
c) Letter, VYNPC to USNRC, FVY 84-116, dated 9/25/84

Dear Sir:

Subject: Correction to Letter Regarding Post-Trip Review

Reference c) provided a detailed description of our overall program for
Post Trip Review to address the specific concerns of Reference b). In position
No. 7 of that submittal, we stated that a copy of the Post Trip Review
Procedure, AP 0154, was enclosed. That copy was inadvertently omitted, and is
being provided herewith. It should be understood that this procedure is pro-
vided for information only to facilitate your review; it is an uncontrolled
copy and as such will not be subject to periodic update.

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact
us.

Very truly yours,

VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

~

Warren P. urphy {Vice President and
Manager of Operations
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